
Conclusion of 4th year students of the Department" Space Engineering and technology " 

on production practice 12.02.2021 

 

Protection of production practice reports was carried out on 11.02.2021 at 14.00 hours 

using video conferencing on the Microsoft Teams platform online. The conference was attended 

by members of the commission: Professor Kerimbay N. N., associate professor Rakishev zh. B., 

Senior Lecturer Zhumabayeva A. S. 

Presentations of students, as well as electronic diaries-reports were presented and uploaded 

to individual tasks of the Platonus system and Google disk. 

 Zh. B. Rakishev, associate professor of the Department of" Space Engineering and 

technology", made a welcoming speech 

The first presentation was presented by 4th year students Zautbek Altynay, Karieva Kamila 

and Kamalova Zarina, who told about the format of the production practice of NC JSC 

"Kazakhstan Garysh Sapary", about the tasks facing them during the internship. General practice 

was held in NC "Kazakhstan Garysh Sapary" 



in an online format, but sometimes out of production, curators invited students to offline 

classes in compliance with all security measures to spread COVID-19 infection.The first 

presentation was presented by 4th year students Zautbek Altynay, Karieva Kamila and Kamalova 

Zarina, who told about the format of the production practice of NC JSC "Kazakhstan Garysh 

Sapary", about the tasks facing them during the internship. General practice was held in NC 

"Kazakhstan Garysh Sapary" 

Sultan Darkhan, a 4th-year student, spoke next and told about the work done during the 

internship in an online format at the National Center for Space Research and technology JSC in 

Nur-Sultan. 

 
 



 In general, the members of the commission listened to the reports of all 4-year students 

and put the corresponding grades in the Platonus system. 


